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 SHOOTING INVESTIGATION 
 
FORT	WORTH,	Texas	–	On	Wednesday,	May	1,	2024,	at	approximately	7:30	p.m.,	the	Fort	Worth	
Police	Department	responded	to	a	reported	shooting	at	an	apartment	complex	in	the	3000	block	of	Las	Vegas	
Trail.	
		
When	they	arrived	at	approximately	7:38	p.m.,	officers	located	several	victims	with	gunshot	wounds	outside	
in	the	parking	lot.	A	total	of	six	victims	ranging	in	age	from	three	to	19-years-old	received	injuries	ranging	
from	minor	to	severe.	
		
Officers	immediately	assisted	in	providing	medical	attention	alongside	the	Fort	Worth	Fire	Department	and	
MedStar.	
		
All	but	one	victim	were	transported	to	area	hospitals.	The	current	condition	of	these	victims	is	unknown	at	
the	time	of	this	release.	One	victim	on	scene	refused	to	be	transported	for	their	minor	injury.	
		
The	Fort	Worth	Police	Department	can	confirm	that	a	suspect	vehicle	was	observed	driving	by	this	location	
and	at	least	one	or	more	individuals	shot	from	the	suspect	vehicle	toward	all	of	the	victims	at	the	location.	
	
The	Gun	Violence	Unit	is	investigating	what	is	believed	to	be	an	isolated	incident	and	there	is	no	reason	to	
believe	that	there	is	a	danger	to	the	general	public.		
		
Officers	remain	on	scene	gathering	information	and	attempting	to	locate	the	suspect	vehicle	and	suspect(s).	
		
As	further	information	is	uncovered,	the	department	will	share	it	with	its	media	partners	and	the	community.		
		
If	anyone	has	any	information	regarding	this	incident,	please	contact	the	Fort	Worth	Police	Department	
at	817-392-4222.	Tips	may	remain	anonymous.	
	
The	investigation	is	ongoing.	
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